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I oppose this bill because 1. The greenhouse gas emissions requirements have not 

been voted on. The entire reduction requirements have been forced upon the people 

of Oregon. Governor Brown did not ask us or present information to us to prove that it 

was even necessary. 2. The PUC should not have power to carry out executive 

orders. Why? Because the Oregon elected authorities ABUSE the people of Oregon 

with executive orders. 3. The is no plans or funding to carry out statutes or executive 

orders that PUC would enact. This bill needs to die in committee. Please LET.IT.GO.  

Sincerely, 

Cindy  


